From: Toni Hannaford

To: records

Cc: donotreply

Subject: Your ref: BC: 22/2011 - 27 Wood St, Manly
Date: Tuesday, 12 July 2011 8:54:56 AM
Attachments: Manly Council objection 120711.pdf

Good morning,

| have attached a letter of objection regarding the illegal building works at 27 Wood Street,
Manly from Mr & Mrs Ellington for your consideration.

Thanks & regards
Toni Hannaford
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29 Wood Street
MANLY NSW 2095

Phone: 9977 2907
12th July 2011

Your reference: BC: 22/2011
VIA EMAIL

General Manager
Manly Council

PO Box 82

MANLY NSW 1655

Dear Sir,

Property: 27 Wood Street, Manly
Applicant: M Dunn

We object to the unauthorized building works carried out at this address. True,
a little time back we signed a letter - presented to us by our neighbour, Mr Dunn
- suggesting that we did not object to his extension. But at the time we felt put
upon to sign it and we have since reconsidered our position.

We followed due process many years ago when we submitted our plans to
Council. A condition of approval - imposed upon us by Council - was that we
alter our plans and install glass windows along our hallway so that our
neighbour at no. 27 was presented with a more pleasing aspect. With Mr Dunn
now installing glazed doors adjacent to our windows, we are naturally concerned
about the much greater potential for noise transmission, not to mention the
further loss of privacy. We believe that Mr Dunn’s north-facing glazed doors
should be enough to provide light and ventilation to his new underroof extension
(especially now there is no roof overhang).

Please also understand that the new window Mr Dunn installed to his main
bedroom looks directly onto our front balcony. This has already caused us
considerable loss of privacy. We used to often sit on our balcony in the warmer
weather, but we are now very conscious of the direct line of sight between our
balcony and his bedroom.

We have been told that this is not the first time Mr Dunn has carried out illegal
building work to a property under Manly Council; perhaps Council should
investigate whether this is the case. We further understand that he is looking to
sell this property on the assumption that his illegal works will be approved
retrospectively. Should our advice be correct, this would effectively be history
repeating. Council would be tacitly encouraging the applicant to continue
flouting proper process in the blithe knowledge that there is little likelihood of
any repercussions.
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We are asking Council to consider the clear impact of these illegal works on our
home. The glass doors on the north-eastern side of the building should be
replaced with a solid wall. At the same time, we suggest that your intervention
will send a clear message to he and others who have little respect for the role
Council plays in protecting community interests.

Please contact us should you need anything clarified.

Yours sincerely

7 ﬂ/m/@

Ted & Lorraine Ellington






